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I strongly oppose any action to make voting in Oregon more restrictive. 

 

Oregon has successfully championed vote by mail systems, and has a proven record 

that it can and does generate useful bipartisan discourse on topics referred to the 

people. Voting by mail allows those so inclined to take time to research and carefully 

consider each choice. 

 

Most important to me, and to my community, is that voting by mail allows those with 

disabilities to be able engage in their right to free and fair elections. 

 

I condemn SB 210 as the blatant attack on the democratic fabric of Oregon that it is.  


